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Cassandra Spratt <cspratt@gmail.com>

Contemplated Renovations at 130 Rhode Island Avenue NE, Washington, DC 20002
Cassandra Spratt <cspratt@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 22, 2019 at 6:32 PM
To: Greg Lennon <j.gregory.lennon@gmail.com>

Hi Greg, 

Per our chat today here is the updated letter--its in Word so you can edit as you like. I'll print and drop a hard copy by
your house tomorrow if you are ok with it.

Thank you!
Cassandra

On Fri, Aug 2, 2019 at 7:59 AM Cassandra Spratt <cspratt@gmail.com> wrote:
TO: Gregory Lennon, 128 V Street NW, Washington, DC 20002
 
Dear Greg,
 
I wanted to inform you that I am considering having an addition added to the rear of my property at 130 Rhode Island
Avenue NE. City code allows for a 10-foot extension from my neighbors' back wall. However your property, at 128 V
Street, is set 3 feet back and as such, I need a waiver from the city to build the full 10 feet.
 
As part of that process, I will present my plans and answer any questions from the community at the next ANC meeting
for our area 5E10—I will inform you of the date of that meeting and provide you with our commissioners contact
information if you are unable to attend.
 
Pending that approval, I am still looking for a contractor and do not have estimate start dates yet. But I wanted to give you
notice about the type of work contemplated and an opportunity to voice any concerns prior to that work. The rear addition
will include a new exterior screened porch on the first floor and a new bedroom and bath on the second floor. I’ve
included a copy of those initial plans
 
Please let me know at your earliest convenience if you have any other concerns you would like to discuss.
 
I would appreciate it if you could sign the attached letter for the BZA application, letting them know I’ve informed you
about the project. You are welcome to voice any concerns you have as well. I’ll do everything in my power to keep the
work between reasonable hours and keep any disruption at a minimum for you and your family.
 
Best regards,
 
Cassandra Spratt
130 Rhode Island Avenue, NE
202-422-2064
cspratt@gmail.com
 

Greg_128VSTNE.docx
22K
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